A.S.B. Bulletin 8/15/16 — Monday
Readers: Jordyn Garcia and Janelluz Javier

Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Attention all students and staff who have not had their picture taken for IDs. The make-up date will be
Thursday August 25™. You will notice that the IDs are color coded this year to your class color. Seniors are
green, Juniors are black, Sophomores are purple and Freshmen are Orange. These are the colors you are
to wear any time we do a class color spirit day. You are expected to dress appropriately for school every
day, and to wear your IDs every day.

Attention all club advisors, there is a mandatory advisor's meeting for ALL club advisors Monday August
22nd. There will be 2 meetings to accommodate your schedules: both that day. One at lunch in K1 and one
starting after school at 2:30 in K1. We will discuss everything you need to know this year and everything
about Club Rush which is September 2nd. Club Charter packets are also ready. You must be chartered in
order to be a club on campus. Contact Coach Berg for one ASAP.

Attention Freshmen, we will be gathering applications for freshmen ASB this week. Applications are due
Friday. Freshmen elections will be held in your PE class Wednesday August 24th.

Also freshmen, anyone interested in being a cheerleader, go see Ms. Lugo in the library today to get
information.

Attention all boy’s basketball players, mandatory meeting at lunch tomorrow, Tuesday August 16 in K1. This
is for all levels.

Attention all Delta Queens ... Any female student interested in playing golf for Stagg this Fall needs to sign
up with Coach Offield in room C-2. If you have any questions, see Coach Offield.

Fall Sports - Fall sports practices and tryouts are starting. Fall Sports includes Football, Boys and

Girls Cross Country, Girls Golf, Girls Tennis, Volleyball, and Boys and Girls Water Polo. Anyone interested
in joining a sport, please see Coach Nguyen at the Athletic Director's Office located in the back of the main
gym after school.

M1 will start taking Off Campus Apps starting August 15th thru the 26th. It still will take approximately 3-4
weeks before we start letting students off. More info to follow.



Attention students and staff, we will do our schoolwide PRIDE lesson plan this Wednesday during 4™ period.
Tryouts for freshmen and sophomore volleyball are in the main gym today from 5:30-7:30. You must have a
physical to tryout.

Attention ALL STUDENTS: All of our classes are full. Class schedule changes will only be made if there is a
mistake on your schedule. For any other concerns please come see your counselor before School and after
school!

Attention Seniors Stagg is now offering college courses. Psychology 1 and Criminal Justice will be right
here on campus. Your first step is to apply online at deltacollege.edu if you need ANY HELP please see the
Career Center for a flyer!

If you did not know already, our school was named after an actual person, Amos Alonzo Stagg. He has
since passed away but his birthday would be tomorrow. Mr. Stagg was one of the first famous football
coaches in the United States and a lot of what we know as modern football and team building success
comes from Coach Stagg. Happy Birthday to our namesake!

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!



